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It gives us immense pleasure to present the September 2025 issue 
of e-Palaash, the official e-newsletter of ICFAI University 
Jharkhand. This edition highlights a rich tapestry of academic 
excellence, industry collaborations, research initiatives, cultural 
celebrations, and student achievements that together reflect our 
University’s dynamic spirit of learning and innovation. 

September marks the season of festivals and new beginnings, 
reminding us of the importance of unity, diversity, and collective 
growth. In the same spirit, ICFAI continues to encourage 
knowledge-sharing, creativity, and ethical leadership, ensuring 
that our students and scholars remain equipped to meet the 
challenges of a rapidly evolving world. 

The issue celebrates the accomplishments of our students, faculty 
members, and research scholars in diverse areas—be it in 
academics, sports, cultural activities, or scholarly research. 
Their enthusiasm and dedication reinforce our belief that holistic 
education creates not only successful professionals but also 
responsible citizens. 

At ICFAI, we understand that education is not merely about 
imparting knowledge but also about cultivating values, innovation, 
and resilience. With every edition of e-Palaash, we seek to capture 
this essence—showcasing the vibrant contributions of our 
University community. 

We extend our warmest congratulations to all contributors whose 
efforts have helped this issue of e-Palaash bloom further in the 
academic landscape. Together, we look forward to a season filled 
with learning, celebration, and inspiration. 

Warm regards, 

 

Happy Reading! 

— Editor-in-Chief, e-Palaash 

 


